
As we welcome the beautiful month of June, I’m reminded of the joy that 

longer days and warmer weather bring to our 

community. It’s a time of growth, connection, and 

continued learning—values we hold dear here at The 

Village. 

This month, I’m especially excited to invite you to a 

very important event: our Dementia Seminar on 

Thursday, June 5th, from 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM. 

Whether you’re a family member, caregiver, or 

simply interested in learning more, this seminar will 

offer valuable insights into understanding dementia 

and supporting those affected by it. We believe that knowledge empowers 

us to provide more compassionate care and build stronger relationships. 

As always, I want to thank each of you for being part of our vibrant 

community. Your stories, your laughter, and your presence make The 

Village a truly special place. Let’s continue to support one another and 

make this summer one to remember. 

Warmest Wishes! 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Dawn Belote, 
Executive Director 

Residents 

Staff 

• Lynn, 6/04

• Jim,  6/05

• Beverly, 6/09

• Joann, 6/10

• Linda, 6/12

• Geraldeane, 6/15

• Jim, 6/17

• Betty, 6/28

• June, 6/30

• Deserea, 6/06

• Donald, 6/07

• Lucy, 6/24

• Sandy 6/26

• Tamara, 6/29

This month’s Resident Spotlight goes to 
our one and only Doug! Before joining us 
here at The Village, Doug worked as an 
engineer and served in the Navy. While 
serving, he was able to travel all over the 
world. He particularly liked Italy. In his 
spare time, he enjoys watching sports, 
playing pool, painting, doing puzzles, and 
constructing Legos. Doug is a proud father 
of two children and a grandpa to four 
wonderful grandchildren. If you see Doug 
around The Village, make sure to say 
hello, but don’t challenge him to a game 
of billiards unless you’re ready to lose! 

Doug 

This month’s staff spotlight falls on 
Jessica! Jessica has been with us here at 
The Village for four years and can often 
be found tending to our Memory Care 
residents. In her spare time, Jessica 
enjoys trying different baking recipes she 
finds online and spending time with her 
baby girl. If you see Jessica around, make 
sure to say hello! 

Jessica, Med Tech 

Walking Buddies : 

Residents Sandy and 

Vivian share laughs 

and smiles with 

Savannah and Shantae 

while out on a scenic 

drive turned walk 

through Titlow Beach. 

Who would choose 

sitting on a bus on 

such a beautiful day?! 

Made with Love: Frankie and Tamara can be seen carving meat 

and plating food during our Mother’s Day Luncheon. Careema is 

busy making waffle bowl sundaes in the kitchen.  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Dementia Seminar  
with Dawn 
6/05 at 3:30 PM 
Assembly Room 
 
Live Music  
with Cameron Villanueva 
6/09 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music with Cheryl 
Zabel 
6/12 at 10:30 AM 
2nd Floor Common Area 
 
Father’s Day Luncheon 
6/15 at 11:30 AM 
Dining Room 
 
Live Music  
with Carson Lilley 
6/17 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Mural Fundraiser to  
support the Alzheimer’s 
Association’s® “The  
Longest Day®” 
6/20 at 10 AM 
Back Patio 
 
Summer Art Fair 
6/28 at 10 AM 
Basement Commons  
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